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Chief Minister Thanks Hospital Staff & Well-Wishers 
 

Mrs Picardo and baby Oliver Louis have now been discharged from hospital. Both are very well.   

 

The Chief Minister, Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, and Mrs Picardo thank all the excellent staff at 

the Maternity Ward for Oliver's short but pleasant stay  with them. The family also wish to thank 

the thousands of well-wishers who have been in touch on this happy occasion. 

 

Attached is a photograph of the Chief Minister and his family.  
 


